August 31st, 2022
Fowsiya Musse
Lewiston Housing
86 Lisbon St
Lewiston, ME 04240
Work Phone: 207-333-3981
Email: fmusse@lewistonhousing.org

Dear Vendors,
Thank you for submitting a proposal in response to the Managed IT Services RFP. We are aware of the great deal of time and work that went into each bid and truly, appreciate all the responses. Lewiston Housing has completed its review and scoring of all the proposals received using the weighted criteria outlined in the RFP.  The proposal submitted by iServ received the highest score. We will be developing a contract for the requested services with that organization. Thank you again for your participation, and for your interest in doing business with Lewiston Housing.

Sincerely,

Fowsiya Musse

